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MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. BOULEVARD RAILROAD CROSSING TO BE
CLOSED BEGINNING TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - The BNSF railroad crossing on Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard/Curry
Road L will be closed from 7:00a.m., Tuesday, November 30, 2021, through 5:00p.m.,
Wednesday, December 1, 2021, for repairs to the crossing. The public is asked to follow
all detours during this time and to seek alternate routes.

Should you have any questions regarding the traffic control plan, please contact
RoadSafe Traffic Systems at (316) 251-7315.

###


